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To Whom It May Concern,

	All science students grades 5 thru 8 will be required to complete a science fair project with the end results displayed on a science fair project board.  The due date for this project is April 2, 2013.  
	There will not be a lot of classroom time for students to work on this at school.  The week of March 25-29 there will be some class time allotted for students to construct the science fair project board.  The materials for the board, outside of white paper, colors, markers, glue and scissors will not be provided but, Wal-Mart and other stores will gladly reserve old boxes that students can use to create their own boards without buying anything.
This week I will be asking students to submit the topic of their science fair project to me as the first portion of their grade on this assignment.  There are several sources available in the classroom and the following websites also offer some good choices:

http://www.sciencebuddies.org/science-fair-projects/recommender_interest_area.php?ia=FoodSci

http://www.sciencefairadventure.com/

http://www.sciencefair-projects.org/

http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/projects.html

	This project is worth a lot of points and it is very important that each student submits a board for presentation in the school science fair on April 2, 2013.  Below is a model showing the expected format for the science fair board.
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  If you have any questions or need more information feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Jason Frencken
jfrencken@westview.k12.mo.us
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